
Harvey School District 152 Board of Education Poll 

 

A poll was conducted to respectfully request Mr. Allen attending the National Institute for Urban 

School Leaders in Cambridge, MA from July 6-11, 2015. 

Question: Do you approve the conference request for Mr. Allen attending the National Institute 

for Urban School Leaders in Cambridge, MA from July 6-11, 2015? 

 

Footnote: KN has correct contact information for Board Member Felicia Johnson now. 

Board Member Date and Time 
Contacted 

Response 

Gloria Johnson May 22 
4:19 p.m. 

Yes 

Dr. Kisha McCaskill May 22 
4:40 p.m. 

Yes 

Betty Johnson May 22 
4:37 p.m. 

Yes 

Janet Rogers May 22 
4:42 p.m. 

Yes 

Linda Hawkins May 22 
4:33 p.m. 

Yes 

Felicia Johnson Contact was not made 
due to KN not having 
correct phone number 

N/A 

Tyrone Rogers May 22 
4:29 p.m. 

Yes 


